
ATTESTATION FORM AVAILABLE FOR YOUR INCREASE IN MEDICAID PAYMENT 

 

Pursuant to the Affordable Care Act and 42 CFR 447 state Medicaid agencies are required to 

reimburse for services provided by family practice, general internal medicine, or pediatric 

medicine primary care physicians at an amount equal to that paid by Medicare Part B for certain 

procedures considered to be primary care or vaccination administration. In order to qualify for 

the supplemental amount the physician rendering or supervising the service must personally 

attest that they specialize in one of certain primary specialties. 

 

The physicians must also attest that 1) they are board certified in that specialty or sub-specialty 

or that 2) at least 60% of recent claims submitted by or on behalf of the physician to the state 

Medicaid agency were for these procedures or vaccination administration. Physicians wishing to 

attest to their eligibility to provide the services for which these supplemental payments are made 

should provide the information requested below. 

 

The form is online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/CO-DR-Attestation 

Services eligible for the increase are those that begin after 1/1/2013, payments will not start until 

April. 

 

Questions regarding the rule and the information requested can be sent to: 

 

richard.delaney@state.co.us 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/CO-DR-Attestation

